
My Name is John Stamcos and, along with my family, I live on De Rose Avenue. Please note that I am 
strongly opposed to the proposed development on Chickadee lane. Going from 4 or 5 houses with deer 
crossings and other wildlife to adding 151 condominium units is just too dramatic a change to the 
neighborhood and the environment.   
I realize that Bolton needs to develop more of a population base but studies have shown that the Hwy 
50 corridor (south of the rail line) is better suited to this type of development.  
This is a sensitive area bordering on the Humber Valley and it needs to be protected. There are better 
alternatives for this type of density.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this. 
 
John Stamcos 
 


